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I fully support this Bill. Our elderly are typically very low income and have paid taxes 

for decades. Their medical expenses are higher than most especially prescription 

drugs. The tax on their property can really hurt individuals and couples with low 

income and without the ability to go and work at their age to help bring in added 

funds.  

 

We need to help support our elderly, disabled and our veterans. This small tax break 

can make a big difference for them 

 

Yes on HB 3755 


